
To whom it concerns - 

I am writing in protest of the rate hike that has been proposed.  Litchfield 

has born the brunt of the overpriced liquid gold for years - this is unfair and 
will present a financial burden to many.  We have brown water and many 

days - and this is what we get slapped with? A rate hike?  
 

I am not sure what needs to be done but I am willing to put the effort into 
stopping this.  ENOUGH. 

 
 
Maria O'Brien 
603-759-5341 

 


